Addendum 1 to the Grants for the Control of Aquatic Invasive Species Request For Proposals (RFP)
#11202020.

On 1/12/2021, the Grants Oversight Committee was advised that the link to the CHRO website forms
page listed in Section 10 on Page 6 of the RFP document directs to a message that reads 404 Error - Page
Not Found. The correct link to the CHRO forms page is https://portal.ct.gov/CHRO/Contract-
Compliance/Contract-Compliance/Contract-Compliance-Forms-and-Reports#45679.
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